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ERWIN HEALTH CARE CENTER ANNOUNCES NEW LEADERSHIP 

Erwin Health Care Center (EHCC)  welcomes Jason Bennett as it’s new Chief Executive Officer.  

Mr. Bennett brings 30 years of long-term care experience to the postion – including administrative and clinical 

expertise. Beginning his healthcare career as a respiratory therapist, Mr. Bennett knows first-hand the 

importance of quality care. Since 2001, he has led skilled nursing/ assisted living facilities until he took on his 

most recent role as Administrator at Foundation Park Care Center – a 125 bed skilled Memory Care facility in 

Ohio. Mr. Bennett is a proven executive leader who brings a wealth of knowledge and experience in developing 

strategic plans, promoting organizational mission, and driving operational outcomes.  

Ms. Keith Bailey, Managing Partner of EHCC said, “We are so excited for this next chapter at EHCC. As an owner, 

I can assure the community we will continue to offer compassionate care to your loved ones. We feel this 

change in leadership will help to position the facility to become the premiere provider and preferred employer 

in the area.” 

Erwin Health Care Center is a long-term care facility that serves Unicoi, Carter, and Washington counties. EHCC 

offers comprehensive skilled nursing services including a specialized Memory Care Unit that assists residents 

with memory, communication, focus, attention, reasoning, judgment, and visual perception. We proudly accept 

Medicaid and are currently accepting new residents. 
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